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Mr. Craig Wilson 
Fungal Genetics Stock Center 
Department of Microbiology 
University of Kansas Medical Center 
Kansas City, KS 66103 

Dear Mr. Wilson 

August 22, 1995 

Dr. Suhn-Kee Chae 
Department of Biochemistry 

Pai Chai University 
439-6 Doma-Dong, Seo-Gu, Tae-Jeon, 

Korea 302-735 
(Tel) 82-42-520-5614 

(FAX) 82-42-520-5613 
(E-mail) Chae@woonam.paichai.ac.kr 

I heard that you never got the A825, A826, A827 from Dr.Hyen-Sam Kang. Actually I 

sent those strains from Monteal. Anyway, I am sending A825, 826, & 827 strains with 

deposit sheets to you from UCLA. You also find silica! gels of those strains. 

If you have problem with those strains, please let me know. 

I will be at UCLA up to the end of August. My UCLA E-mail address is 

Chae@uclacl .chem. ucla.edu 

Would you put my address of Korea on the FGN mailing list? 

Thanks 

S uhn-Kee Chae 


